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I oppose SB348 and measure 114. Once again those who were sent too Salem to 

serve the citizens of Oregon have decided to serve special interest groups rather 

than those whom they swore an oath to serve. This bill seeks to gut our 2nd 

amendment rights through unconstitutional back door methods that will go unnoticed 

being done on a Friday night when people are not paying attention. Let see 

legislation on a bill that goes after criminals and stops their ability to get a gun, rather 

than a law abiding citizen who has to go through many steps to purchase one. 


